
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS 
THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) ANNUAL ACTION 
PLAN 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 2011 Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) Annual Action Plan will be available for review and public comments from 
March 11- April 11, 2011. 

 
The Annual Action Plan describes the proposed activities to be implemented with the 
fiscal year 2011-2012 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds.   
The Annual Action Plan is a one-year plan which describes the eligible programs, 
projects and activities to be undertaken with funds expected during the program year 
(Fiscal Year 2011-2012) and their relationship to the priority housing, homeless and 
community development needs of the City of Cupertino.   

 
Federal regulations require the draft Annual Action Plan be made available in public 
locations for community review for thirty days.  The plan will be available at the 
Community Development Department, City Hall beginning March 11, 2011.  Comments 
are due to the Community Development Department no later than 5:00 p.m. April 11, 
2011.  Comments may be addressed to Vera Gil, Senior Planner, City of Cupertino, 
10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA  95014. 

 
  
/KIMBERLY SMITH/ 
CITY CLERK  
PUBLISH 3/11/11 
 


